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PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT Mail Address: Donald C. SheltOn
10 CENTER ROAD SENIOR VICE PRESIDENTR , O IO 44081PERRY, OHIO 44081 ggggggg
(216) 259 3737

April 2, 1996

PY-CEI/LCDU-0036L

Lake County Department of Utilities
Attention: Gary Long, Hentor Vaste Facility
P.O. Box 490
Painesville, Ohio 44077-0490

Gentlemen:

Per correspondence from Robert Shelby dated February 8, 1995, we herebysubmit this letter to document that no significant changes have occurred
to the Toxic Organics Management Plan.

Enclosed is the total toxic organics analysis for the industrial
vastevater discharge at the Perry Plant.

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact
Donna Tizzano at (216) 280-5514.

Very trul yours,

|h( - W3
Enclosure
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cc: NRC Resident Inspectors Office
NRC Region III
NRC Document Control Desk (Docket No. 50-440)
NRC Project Manager
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